
Taku 13, Rīgas rajons
Price: 415000 €

Total Area: 306 m2

Land Area: 1500 m2

A property in perfect condition with an additional sauna
house featuring built-in salt and juniper wood walls.

Taku 13, Rīgas rajons
Deal: BUY
Type: Houses
Total Area: 306 m2

Land Area: 1500 m2

Sale Price: 415000 €

A property in perfect condition
with an additional sauna house
featuring built-in salt and
juniper wood walls. Everything
on the property is in working
order — no additional
investment is needed. A high-
quality, spacious, and bright
house in a peaceful pine forest
setting with a convenient and
well-thought-out layout. The
valuation exceeds the listed
price. • A spacious living room
with fireplace and kitchen,
covering 73.9 m², with ceilings
4.4 m high. The kitchen is
equipped with high-quality
furniture, stone countertops,
and appliances: oven,...



Location


